


 

 

 

 

 

October 28, 2019 

Lt. Governor 
State of Utah 
Capitol Complex Building 
PO Box 142325 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2325 

Honorable Lt. Governor, 

Please find attached a copy of certain acreage in unincorporated Cache County that was recently 
annexed into the City of Hyrum, titled “800 East Hyrum City Annexation – Cache County Corp.”.  All the 
requirements have been met according to Utah Code Title 10 Utah Municipal Code Part 4 Annexation. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Stephanie Fricke 
City Recorder 
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